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November 20, 2023 
 
To: SIGMA Customers in AL, AR, CA, CT, DE, FL, GA, IA, ID, IL, IN, KS, KY, LA, MA, MD, 
ME, MI, MN, MO, MS, MT, NC, ND, NE, NH, NJ, NY (except NYC and Long Island), 
Northern NV, OH, OK, PA, RI, SC, SD, TN, TX, VA, VT, WI, WV, WY and Puerto Rico 
 
Re: Import Fitting and MJ Accessory Price Increases 
 
Due to increasing costs associated with labor, stateside freight and other miscellaneous 
costs, SIGMA Corporation is announcing a price increase on its line of import Fittings and 
MJ Accessories. 
 
Effective Monday, January 8, 2024, SIGMA will be increasing our pricing per the 
percentages below: 
 
CL/TC Fittings 4.5% 
Zinc Coated Fittings 4.5% 
FBE Coated Fittings 4.5% 
P-401 Lined Fittings 4.5% 
MJ Accessories 4.5% 

 
Existing orders and back orders at the time of the increase will be honored.  Formal 
quotations and municipal contracts will be honored according to the terms of the quotation.    
 
Please contact your SIGMA Territory Sales Manager if you have any questions. 
 
As always, we appreciate your business and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Greg Fox | Vice President of Sales 
SIGMA Corporation  
256.496.3388 
GF1@sigmaco.com  
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